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A couple suggestions:
 

1.       For laid-off employees, waive the waiting week on new claims for those who will be
returning once the bans are lifted. Many, many Oregon employees have never been on
unemployment before. At this time, an unpaid week will really hurt.

2.       Exempt unemployment from being taxable for 2020

3.       Delay 1st quarter employer tax payments due April 30 (not withholding, just employer taxes)
 
Just my thoughts…
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